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We’re asking for your feedback on how we can improve our 
work in 2019.

We’ve launched a short online survey for Wiltshire 
residents which will help us to focus our work in the new 
year. 

The survey, which takes just a few minutes to complete, is 
available here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/wiltsresidentssurvey

Wiltshire healthcare providers and commissioners are also 
invited to give their feedback in a separate survey, which 
can be accessed here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/wiltsprovidersurvey

Stacey Plumb, Healthwatch Wiltshire Manager, said: “This 
survey will help give us a flavour of what we do well and 
what we can improve on, as well as giving us ideas of 
where we can go to listen to more people about their 
experiences.

“All feedback is important, as it will help us gain a better understanding of the impact we’re 
making.” 

If you have any questions about the surveys, 
please contact Stacey at stacey.plumb@
healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk, or Emma 
Leatherbarrow, Director of Partnerships for 
Help and Care, at emma.leatherbarrow@
helpandcare.org.uk

Both surveys close on Friday 21 December. 
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